
 

 
 
 
 

20 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Although it is some way off, we are already beginning to make plans for the Leavers' events for 
this coming summer. We want to provide the best possible Prom experience for our Leavers, 
balancing quality with affordability. 
 
We have the option to hold the Prom here at school using The Observatory and Main Hall, which 
obviously carries a much lower overall cost, but it may be not as special as using an off-site 
venue such as a hotel or golf club. Obviously, this latter option has considerably higher costs and 
therefore means the ticket price will have to be higher. 
 
Please click to respond to this VERY short survey to feed your views into our decision-making - it 
will take only a minute AT MOST to complete. We need your feedback quite quickly, by 
Thursday morning, please. 
 
Many thanks! 
The Year 11 Team 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4KCcboqxRjRGjgkM4_CrJ5BUOTNYQUcyVVNCQkRNQ1FTMTNONjdHSU1FWS4u

